
  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

September 2021 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

It’s that time of year again when we are getting ready for a new and exciting school year.  Our main 
objective is to assist the Hopatcong High School Students and give our support to them in the form of 
scholarship money at the end of their Senior year.  We have since opened this club to ALL students in 
sports and clubs from 8th-12th Grade.  Welcome 8th graders!!   

 We hope that you will attend our meetings and become a vital part of our organization.  Meetings are held 
on the 1st Monday of every month at 7pm in Room C-5.  We are always in need of help in the concession 
stand during Friday night Football games.   

Our membership dues are only $20.00 per family per year and you must be a member in good standing 
to qualify for a Booster Club scholarship at the end of their Senior year.  

If there are any questions and/or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out me.   
Mary Jean Donnelly at mjdonn7@optonline.net  Or 201-230-2211 OR Karen Pisano at 
pisanokm@optimum.net (973)479-7987.   

                           HOPATCONG CHIEFS BOOSTER CLUB EXECUTIVE BOARD: 

                     President: Mary Jean Donnelly                       Vice President: Mariana Crouch 

                 Treasurer: Karen Pisano             Secretary: OPEN 

                    Trustees: Dan Crouch, Mike Pisano 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------         
 

  RETURN TO: HOPATCONG CHIEFS BOOSTER CLUB, P.O. BOX 415, HOPATCONG, NJ 07843 
                                           OR DROP OFF IN THE HIGH SCHOOL MAIN OFFICE 

          PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO HOPATCONG CHIEFS BOOSTER CLUB 

           PARENT NAME(S)__________________________________PARENT PHONE NUMBER______________________ 

           STUDENT'S NAME(S)_______________________________YEAR OF GRADUATION________________________ 

           SPORTS/CLUBS _______________________________________________________________________________ 

           PARENT E-MAIL_______________________________________________________________________________ 

HOPATCONG HIGH SCHOOL 
ATHLETIC DEPARTMENT 

 
#ChiefNation 

973-770-8970 

STEPHANIE MARTINEZ 
PRINCIPAL 

PETE OESEN 
COORDINATOR OF STUDENT ACTIVITIES 

MATT MCKOWEN 
ATHLETIC TRAINER 
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